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The summer tax bills are due Monday September 14, 2015.  I will be in the office that day from 
10:00am to 2:00pm and then again from 4:00pm to 7:00pm. 
 
Office hours continue to be on Wednesday from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  Payments can also be 
mailed or put in the drop box to the left of the office door.  The box is locked and checked daily 
during tax season. 
 
The Bennington Township Farmer’s Market will again be held on Monday from approximately 
4:00 to 7:00pm, many of our vendors set up early.  New vendors with home grown produce are 
always welcome.  The office will be open during the Farmer’s Market. 
 
In other exciting news we have a “Little Free Library” which is just a cute box full of books.  You 
can take a book or leave a book.  This box is located under the pavillion. 

 

 
 
 

Please check our Township website for current news, updates and forms.  Your tax information 
can now be found on line through BS&A software.  There is a link and instructions on the 
Township website.  www.bennington-township.org  
 
Thank you. 
 
Cindy Garber 
Treasurer 
 
Dorine Luft 
Deputy Treasurer 

http://www.bennington-township.org/

